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	Diary Dates

January

Jan 8th  – Tots  & Nursery Meet the Parents Evening 6 pm

Jan 14th – Dementia Awareness Workshop Y 6.
Jan 15th – Dementia Awareness Workshop Y5

Jan 19th – Dragon Netball Tournament, Leisure Centre

Jan 19th – Dementia Awareness Session 6 pm All parents welcome 
Jan 20th – Full Governors 5.30 pm

February
Feb 6th – Rags to Riches Bags sent home

Feb 10th – Rags to Riches Bags into school

Feb 13th – Half term begins
Feb 16th – 20th  - Half Term  
Feb 23rd – 27th WELSH WEEK

Feb 27th – Coffee Morning 10 am

              -School Eisteddfod 1.30 pm            

March
March 13th – Comic Relief Day

March 16th  – Parent Consultation
                       Week

March 26th  – Easter Service 1.15pm St. David’s Church
	Blwyddyn Newydd Dda!
Welcome back and we hope that everyone has had a wonderful Christmas and is now looking forward to an exciting 2015.
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The Autumn term was as usual very busy! It was one marked by fantastic achievements in many spheres including sport, fund raising and the Bronze Award for our Governing Body. The school choir were active and enjoyed singing for residents at Trenewydd for the first time at Christmas. The term culminated with the outstanding achievements by the pupils in our Christmas concert at the Memorial Hall.  This was an excellent experience, showcased their talents and was such fun! 
Everyone is looking forward to the Spring Term with several activities already planned including our Welsh Week and Eisteddfod, which will be the first week back after half term. More information will follow in due course. 
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As always, we look forward to working with you all for the benefit of the children. 
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	Wanted
Our Eco Council are running the ‘Rags to Riches’ initiative again this term. If you are sorting through clothes etc please keep them to contribute towards this as it raises money for the Council to use for the school. The bags will be with you of Friday Feb 6th. 

	LINKS GROUP
Our thriving Links Group will continue to run this term, but please note change of day from Thursday to Wednesday. 

Monday – 1.15 pm – 3 pm

&

Wednesday 9 am – 11 am

Activities include music and movement, story time and many more. The cost is £1.50 per family. Please bring a piece of fruit for the children coming along. 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms Jarman in Tots. 

	Contact Details - Reminder

If your address, email or phone numbers have changed, please inform Mrs Hellard in the office so that our records are kept current.

	Swimming Lessons
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Swimming Lessons will re-start after half term for KS2 classes.
	Clubs for

Spring Term

Clubs running from Week commencing 12th January
Monday -   Rugby Yr 3-6
Tuesday    -  Football Yr 1 & 2     

Wednesday – Football Yr 3 – 6
                     - Homework Club Yr 3-6  

Thursday   -  Hockey Y3 -6

                  -  Ball Skills Y1& 2
                  - Homework Club Yr 3-6
Friday – French Club (lunchtime)

Choir – during school time. 
Art & Craft will run after half term.

	Absence Reminder
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Could all pupil absences be reported to school before 10am, a reason for the absence also needs to be given as the absence will be marked as unauthorised otherwise. The Education Welfare Officer periodically checks registers and may contact parents where there are unauthorised or excessive absences.

	

	Comic Relief Day 2015 
An early notice that Comic Relief Day is on Friday 13th March. We will be selling noses in school (there are apparently 9 new ones this year!) so please keep this in mind. Further information will be sent closer to the event. 
	

	
	Beginning of Day Reminder

Please remember that children should be in school no earlier than 8.50 am as there is no supervision on the yard before this time.
REMEMBER BREAKFAST CLUB IS FREE FROM 8.00 AM for children in Nursery to Year 6 .  NO BOOKING REQUIRED. Pupils can join at any time before 8.50 am.  


This newsletter is available on the school website at www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk
